To: City Council

Subject: Funding for Sebastopol Community Cultural Center
Date: Saturday, March 16, 2024 4:02:08 PM

Dear City Council,

While understanding Sebastopol’s projected financial crisis, I feel that the loss of funding for the Community
Cultural Center would

be highly negative to the city’s collective sense of itself. Please retain some amount of funding, whatever is
reasonably possible.
thank you,

John Knutson





